
 
 

 

RFP 18-02 CANCELLATION NOTIFICATION 

Solicitation RFP 18-02 for the Elections Modernization Project has been cancelled.  No bidder met all of 
the minimum evaluation criteria.  OSOS plans to post a new RFP with updated criteria and an extended 
project timeline.  The new procurement and project schedule have not yet been determined.  If you 
have suggestions on how OSOS could improve its RFP for the Elections Modernization Project, please 
email your feedback to contracts@sos.wa.gov no later than December 13, 2017. 

 

Thank you for your interest in our procurement process.   
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